
 

May 9, 2019  
 
The Honorable Marc Berman 
California State Assembly  
State Capitol Room 6011  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: “Keeping the Coastside Connected” Legislative Hearing April 25, 2019 
 
Dear Assembly Member Berman: 
 
On behalf of the City of Half Moon Bay and the Midcoast Community Council, we would like to 
thank you for taking the time to hold the Legislative Hearing on Coastside connectedness on 
April 25​th​ at Half Moon Bay High School. This was a critical and much-needed community 
dialogue. The event was well attended, great conversation was sparked, and we are confident 
that this process is moving in the right direction.  
 
We appreciate you dedicating some time for the Coastside during a busy legislative session.              
Emergency Preparedness on the Coastside is a priority for all of us, and we feel that our                 
community is encouraged knowing it’s a priority for our legislative representatives as well. We              
look forward to working with your office in the future to increase connectedness and              
preparedness on the Coastside.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or how we may be of help in the future. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
 
 
Harvey Rarback Claire Toutant 
Mayor Chair 
City of Half Moon Bay Midcoast Community Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

May 9, 2019  
 
The Honorable Speaker Pro Tem Kevin Mullin 
California State Assembly  
State Capitol Room 3160  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: “Keeping the Coastside Connected” Legislative Hearing April 25, 2019 
 
Dear Speaker Pro Tem Mullin: 
 
On behalf of the City of Half Moon Bay and the Midcoast Community Council, we would like to 
thank you for taking the time to hold the Legislative Hearing on Coastside connectedness on 
April 25​th​ at Half Moon Bay High School. This was a critical and much-needed community 
dialogue. The event was well attended, great conversation was sparked, and we are confident 
that this process is moving in the right direction.  
 
We appreciate you dedicating some time for the Coastside during a busy legislative session.              
Emergency Preparedness on the Coastside is a priority for all of us, and we feel that our                 
community is encouraged knowing it’s a priority for our legislative representatives as well. We              
look forward to working with your office in the future to increase connectedness and              
preparedness on the Coastside.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or how we may be of help in the future. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
 
 
Harvey Rarback Claire Toutant 
Mayor Chair 
City of Half Moon Bay Midcoast Community Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

May 9, 2019  
 
The Honorable Jerry Hill 
California State Assembly  
State Capitol Room 5035 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: “Keeping the Coastside Connected” Legislative Hearing April 25, 2019 
 
Dear Senator Hill: 
 
On behalf of the City of Half Moon Bay and the Midcoast Community Council, we would like to 
thank you for taking the time to hold the Legislative Hearing on Coastside connectedness on 
April 25​th​ at Half Moon Bay High School. This was a critical and much-needed community 
dialogue. The event was well attended, great conversation was sparked, and we are confident 
that this process is moving in the right direction.  
 
We appreciate you dedicating some time for the Coastside during a busy legislative session.              
Emergency Preparedness on the Coastside is a priority for all of us, and we feel that our                 
community is encouraged knowing it’s a priority for our legislative representatives as well. We              
look forward to working with your office in the future to increase connectedness and              
preparedness on the Coastside.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or how we may be of help in the future. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
 
 
Harvey Rarback Claire Toutant 
Mayor Chair 
City of Half Moon Bay Midcoast Community Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


